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(Progress of disclosure matters) Notice Concerning the Impact of  
the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 

 

Olympus Corporation ("Olympus") hereby announces the following update on the impact of the earthquake on 

the Olympus group. The announcement was originally made in the timely disclosure “Notice Concerning the 

Impact of the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake” dated February 9, 2024. 

 

1. Current condition 

(1) Suppliers of production parts and materials 

With strong support from many stakeholders, recovery of the primary supplier has progressed better 

than anticipated. In addition, we have been able to accelerate production by a second supplier.  

 

(2) Our response 

The endoscope parts production has gradually recovered since the timely disclosure dated February 14, 

2024, “Notice Concerning the Revision of Financial Forecast”. As we have secured sufficient parts 

and constant supply to continue component production for repair service, we have decided to 

subsequently resume delivery of finished new endoscopes, which we kept so far in stock for abundance 

of caution.  

 

2. Future Outlook 

As we announced in our timely disclosure of February 14, 2024, “Notice Concerning the Revision of 

Financial Forecast”, we estimated the temporary decrease in consolidated revenue due to the decreased 

production to be approximately JPY 24 billion as an impact of financial results for the fiscal year ending 

March 31, 2024. The financial impact of the earlier recovery than anticipated is currently under review, 

but the decrease in consolidated revenue is expected to be less than forecast on February 14.  

If any future event which requires disclosure arises, we will announce it promptly. 

  


